
-----Original Message----- 
From: Erin Walker 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 5:20 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: Comments on the proposed IDS rules 

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Please accept the attached comments from the Biotechnology Industry Organization regarding 
the proposed rule changes concerning information disclosure statements. 
  
Please let us know if you have any additional questions. 
  
Best 
Erin W. 
  
Erin J.S. Walker 
Assistant, Bioethics and Intellectual Property 
Biotechnology Industry Organization 
1225 Eye St., NW, Suite 400 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
  
www.bio.org 
202.962.9200 
BIO 2007 - Boston - May 6-9 
BIO 2008 - San Diego - June 18-21 
 
























